
Good Morning,   
 
I am simply writing to state that I am in support of the following three bills that are being discussed 
today:    
 
1. SB869 to require parents be notified before a child is vaccinated (at school for example) 2. SB914 
prohibit vaccination being required for employment 3. SB580 requiring parents know about existing 
exemptions.  
 
Have a great day, 
 
Emily Henke 

 


